
BC Athletics Members, 
  
It’s been my pleasure to represent Zone 3, 4, 5 on the BC Athletics Board these past 
three years, and I am pleased to stand for re-election. I have appreciated the 
opportunity to connect with many athletes, coaches and officials and have 
been involved in decision-making policies.  Along with zone representative Jacob 
Emerson, I have surveyed the zone clubs, talked with members, and brought their 
concerns to the Board. 
 
 I am a long-time member of Universal Athletics Club, and have been involved in 
coaching, administration, as well as participating as an athlete for UAC. I attended SFU 
on a track and academic scholarship and finished my Bachelor of Science with Honours 
in Biomedical Physiology in 2019. I am now finishing up my Masters in Kinesiology at 
UBC. Track and Field has helped keep me disciplined on and off the track and has been 
a huge factor in helping me achieve everything that I have so far. 
 
As a member of the Board of BC Athletics, I will continue to give back to this wonderful 
organization and strive to ensure that Athletics can be as rewarding to other members 
as it has been for me. 
 
 


